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Town of Stratton 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

April 26, 2021 
 

Present: Selectmen: Larry Bills – Vice Chair, Chris Liller, Greg Marcucci and Kevin Robinson, and Kent 

Young – Clerk. 
 

Larry Bills called the meeting to order at 7:30pm at the Stratton Town Office.  Orders were reviewed and 

signed. 
 

Modifications to the Agenda: None were made. 
 

Road Crew Issues:  Snowmobile Trails:  Chris Liller presented a request from the Wardsboro Club for 

the Town to sign off on use of the trails on Town Property.  Kevin Robinson moved to approve.  Chris 

Liller seconded – all concurred and the Vice-Chair signed the document of approval. 
 

Town Hall Usage:  Larry Bills requested use of the Town Hall for July 17, 2021. The Selectmen all 

concurred. 
 

Minutes: Greg Marcucci moved to approve the Selectmen’s Minutes of April 12, 2021.  Kevin Robinson 

seconded.  All concurred and the minutes were approved. 
 

Adjourn: Chris Liller motioned to adjourn at 7:40p.m..  Greg Marcucci seconded.  All were in favor and 

the meeting adjourned. 
 

Minutes by:  David Kent Young 


